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YTRRC Committee Meeting 

Wednesday 2 December 2020  

 

Via Zoom 

6.30pm 

 

 
Present:   Jo Henley, Angela Dobbs, Graham Still, Lesley Nesbitt, Phil McQuaid, Adam 

Hawkins, Simon Rowbottom, Steve Warren, Lindsay Saunders, June Moule 
 
Apologies: Fez Parker 

 

A G E N D A 
 
Minutes of last meeting 
 

• Minutes accepted as accurate. 

 
Matters Arising 
 

• None 

 
Chairman’s report – Steve Warren 
 

• As of 4 January, the UK has been placed into lockdown again.  Therefore, there will be 
no club organised runs.  Government guidelines state that people can leave their homes 
for essential reasons, this includes exercise but people can only meet up with one other 
person outside of their household for exercise and should remain local and not travel. 

• The Easter Bunny for this year has again been cancelled. 
 

Secretary’s report – Angela Dobbs 
 

• Nothing to report – EA have announced that group activities are suspended for the 
current time. 

 

Treasurer’s report – Simon Rowbottom 
 

• £6,400 in the bank.  There is no money coming in due to races being cancelled however 
the only money to go out is small amounts for two domain names that the club has - .com 
and .co.uk.  It was noted that the club doesn’t need to have two domain names. 

• SW is to ring the Jane Tomlinson foundation regarding the donation of £500 the club is 
wanting to make and how they want this to be done. 

• All track and hat payments have been made 
 

Membership report – Adam Hawkins 
 

• Ah reported that the club had 1 new member join in the month of December 
 

Championship report – Lesley Nesbitt 
 

• Nothing to report 
 

Webmaster – Guy Williams 
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• GW suggested whether the AGM could be held via Zoom if the club is unable to do this in 
person. 

• GW to put a notice on the club website to say that all club activities are currently 
suspended due to the pandemic 

• There was a discussion around a post that had been made on the club facebook page 
regarding training and whether the individual who had made the post was a member of 
EA as any coaching done had to be with EA membership for insurance purposes.  SW to 
speak to the individual about this. 

 

Club Captain – Graham Still 
 

• Nothing to report, GS was on lates this week. 
 

Cross Country – Tim Howes 
 

• All cross country races are currently cancelled 
 

Club Races/Pub Runs – Phil McQuaid 
 

• Club runs are cancelled for the time being 

• Although the Easter Bunny is cancelled, it was agreed that Yeovilton would roll over on a 
month by month basis and a decision taken as to whether it can go ahead then. 

• Town Tree Trail race – this is not yet cancelled however a decision on this will be taken 
on a monthly basis, depending on how things progress 

 
 
It was agreed that the next meeting would be on Wednesday 3 February via Zoom. 
 


